July 21, 2020

To Whom It May Concern:

We want to express our full support for the granting of an area variance to the Taylor
family, located at 600 Lorraine Street.

We believe the addition will improve the overall look of the home and the neighborhood.
We are happy to hear that they want to invest in their place of residence and upgrade
their home. The investment will surely lead to a favorable outcome for all surrounding
properties.

Sinc/erely,

M \

Gary and Samantha Williams
739 Jefferson Avenue
Mamaroneck, NY 10543



July 20, 2020

Building Department
Village of Mamaroneck
Municipal Building
Mamaroneck NY 10543

Re: 600 Lorraine Street

We have no objection to the request for variance for
the property of Bryan Taylor.
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m & Jill Caslin
728 Jefferson Avenue
Mamaroneck NY



